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WELCOME BACK! 
 

Hello Richard Bulpitt Elementary parents and guardians! My name is Rahima and I am the PAC 
President and mom to three students attending Richard Bulpitt. The PAC welcomes you and your 
family back to another exciting and fun-filled school year at 
Richard Bulpitt!  
 
A big part of the PAC purpose is to help fundraise for 
school initiatives including our Body Science Program, Art 
Start, buses for field trips and classroom projects!   
 
We have a lot of events and fundraisers planned this year 
and would like to encourage you to get involved. We know 
that “getting involved” looks different for everyone but truly 
appreciate any time or support you can spare.  
*Next PAC Meeting September 23rd at 7pm* 
 

  
 
 
  

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FUN LUNCH 
 
At RBE we use Munch-a-lunch to facilitate ordering our bi-monthly Fun Lunches as 
well as other fundraisers and events. Scan the QR code to go to the Munch-a-lunch 
website to register. For those who already have a Munch-a-Lunch account, please 
log in and update the division and classroom teacher for each of your children to 
ensure smooth delivery of lunches.  
 
Deadlines for ordering - we have to pre-order 10 days in advance so restaurants can prepare for 
the large orders we submit. For that reason, we simply cannot accept last-minute orders. Fun lunch 
ordering is done each term (three times), so please ensure that you order each term, so your 
child(ren) doesn’t miss out! 
 
If you have any questions email Zoe or Brianna at hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com. 

2024/2025 EVENTS 
 

The PAC is working hard to iron 
out the details but here is a 

sneak peek  
 

Halloween Dance 
Movie Night 

Winter Market 
Parent Social 

Spring Fling Carnival 
 

FUNDRAISING 
 
The PAC runs numerous fundraisers throughout the year. Here are the ones starting this month! 
 
Spirit Wear: Spirit Wear ordering opens on Wednesday, Sept 11th on Munch-a-lunch! You will 
receive an email when ordering is live. Please note that Grade 5 Students, grad hoodie size 
selection will be done through School Cash Online. 
Deadline – please make sure to submit your orders by October 15th.  
 
Community Values Coupon Books: The community coupon books are back! Support your 
kid(s) and their school while saving money! The books will be distributed to classrooms on 
Thursday, September 19th and sent home with students on Friday, September 20th. Money 
raised from this fundraiser goes towards our Body Science and Art Start programs!  
 



HOW TO GET INVOLVED 
 
 You will receive online permission forms from the Langley School District. Be sure to opt in 

to ‘Release of information to Pac.’ This will allow us to send you emails about future PAC 
events.   

 
 Meet your PAC EXEC at our first meeting of the 2024/2025 school year! September 23rd at 

7pm in the RBE Library. 
 
 Volunteer to be a Class Parent To ease communication between the PAC and teachers, the 

class parents assist teachers in matters related to Fun Lunch, fundraising, and other PAC 
activities. It’s a great way for you to get involved in your child’s classroom. It requires minimal 
time commitment on your part, and most of the role can be done through email!  

 
If you are interested or have any questions please email bulpittpac@outlook.com with your 
name, division number, and your interest in being a class parent.  

 
 

We hope that you are excited for the year ahead!  
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at bulpittpac@outlook.com 

 
 
RBE PAC Executives for 2024/2025  
(As elected at the AGM in June 2024)  
 
President: Rahima Rana  
Vice President: Allison Senften  
Treasurer: Simran Kaur  
Secretary: Sandra Borger  
District PAC Rep: Tom Hancock  
Hot Lunch Co-Coordinator: Zoe Ma  
Hot Lunch Co-Coordinator: Brianna Yasayko  
Volunteer Coordinator: Edith Mok  
Member-at-Large: Daljit Sahota  
Member-at-Large: Catherine Maxwell  
Member-at-Large: Christina Bally  

 
 

** For more information, follow us through our social media platforms and website **

 
 
 
 

Together We Can Make It a Great Year for the Whole Richard Bulpitt Community! 

Go Bulldogs! 


